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Members9 Register of Interests.     

Mr and Mrs Hunt will continue to maintain the planting boxes around the village.

Concern raised about any more new developments being planned around the village 3 the 
council is unaware of any at present, and all building must now be in the village build line, 
and the Local Plan. 

Request made again for a weight restriction for traffic in the village 3 resident has 
approached the MP but nothing has been communicated to the council from the MP. 

Meeting closed 6.45pm.


